
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

4B SANGER TEXAS DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the 4B Sanger Texas Development 

Corporation in the Historic Church Building, 403 N 7th Street, Sanger, Texas at 6:00 p.m. on 

Tuesday, September 26, 2023, for the purpose of the following: 

 Conceptual rendering for a new downtown park not to exceed the cost of $75,000. 

To learn more about this project, please contact the Economic Development Department at 

(940)458-9096 or via email at sbradshaw@sangertexas.org. 
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